
 

 

Monday, March 26, 2018, Town of Bevent 

Special Town Board Meeting 

Bevent Town Hall, 6:15 pm – 7:15 pm 
 

Meeting called to order by Cebula and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 

Roll Call – Board Members:  Present-Chairman-Perry Cebula 

 Supervisor-Andy Gruna 
 

      Staff:  Present-Clerk-Anne Mieska, Treasurer-Ruby Pepowski 
 

      Planning Commission Members:  Present-Chairman-Ralph Moegenburg, 

          Acting Secretary-Ruby Pepowski 

          Members-Elsie Wanta and Richard Wanta 
        

The Town Board meeting agenda is posted at Plover River Mercantile, Inc., the Town Hall front door  

and the bulletin boards located on the Town Hall parking lot and Corky’s in Shantytown parking lot 
 

Recommendation From the Planning Commission Amending Zoning Code Ordinance No. 2.02  

Pertaining to Building/Zoning Permit Fees:  A public hearing was held on Monday, March 26, 2018 to 

discuss the above mentioned topic.  A Planning Commission meeting followed to discuss and move 

on a recommendation to the Town Board.  A Special Town Board meeting followed.  A recommendation 

was made to the Town Board by Ralph Moegenburg, Planning Commission Chairman to delete the 

Building/Zoning Permit Fees from Section 17 of the Town of Bevent Zoning Code, Ordinance No. 2.02. 

A statement would be added that ͞All applicable fees shall be as the Town Board sets forth in the Town’s 

Schedule of Fees.͟  MOTION by Cebula, 2
nd

 by Gruna to accept the recommendation by the Planning 

Commission and sign the ordinance approving this change.  Cebula-yes, Gruna-yes.  CARRIED. 
 

Adjusting Building/Zoning Permit Fees:  A discussion was held on adjusting the Building/Zoning 

Permit Fees.  The fees will be finalized at the April 4 Town Board meeting.    
 

Adjournment:  MOTION by Gruna, 2
nd

 by Cebula to adjourn.  Cebula-yes, Gruna-yes.  CARRIED. 


